From: randallhull

To: Public Comment - EC

Cc: Ranu Aggarwal

Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT AGENDA ITEM 3 — September 12, 2022
Date: Monday, September 12, 2022 10:48:12 AM
Commissioners,

Regarding the Gas-Powered Leaf Blower (GPLB) Ban under consideration, for some time I have advocated for
homeowner responsibility for their hired yard care personnel’s violation of the leaf blower ban.

I support holding the homeowner/property owner as well as the gas-powered leaf blower operators responsible for
ban violations. Once the violations begin to hit the homeowner/property owner in the pocket book, we will likely see
compliance.

Randall Hull

108 Hillview Avenue
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